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THIS THURSDAY, APR. 29: TOWN OF PIKE ROAD HOSTS COMMUNITY BLOOD DRIVE 

Donors Needed: Donating Blood Only Takes About Twenty Minutes and Can Save Up to Three Lives 
 

PIKE ROAD, Ala – On Thursday, April 29, the community is invited to participate in a mobile blood drive 
at Pike Road Town Hall (9575 Vaughn Road), presented in partnership with LifeSouth Community Blood 
Centers (LifeSouth). Donations can be made by appointment or on a walk-up basis. To make an 
appointment, visit www.pikeroad.us or call LifeSouth Community Blood Centers at (334) 260-0803. 
LifeSouth is a non-profit community blood bank that serves Alabama, Georgia and Florida. Blood 
donations made through LifeSouth stay local to help our neighbors in need.  
 
What: Community Blood Drive 
 
Where: Pike Road Town Hall, 9575 Vaughn Rd 
 
When: 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. on Thursday, Apr. 29, 2021 
 
Who: The Town of Pike Road and Lifesouth Community Blood Centers invite individuals ages 17 and 
older to participate and help meet the need for life-saving blood donations in our area. To learn more 
about who is eligible to donate blood, visit https://www.lifesouth.org/donation-info/.  
 
This event is made possible through the ongoing partnership between LifeSouth and the Town of Pike 
Road’s ENHANCE initiative, a strategic plan for cultivating quality of life. For more information or to 
schedule an interview, contact Turner Waddell by calling (864) 958-6577 or by emailing 
turner@pikeroad.us. 
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